NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the City of Sabula will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 P.M. on Tuesday, January 26, 2021 at the Sabula City Hall, 411 Broad Street for the purpose of soliciting written and oral comments for the following Ordinances: Ordinance 1-2021: Title VI, Physical Environment, Chapter 5- Utilities- Billing Charges, 6-5-8 Water Rates and Ordinance 2-2021: Title VI, Physical Environment, Chapter 5- Utilities- Billing Charges, 6-5-10 Sewer Rates and Charges.
Due to COVID-19 restrictions at City Hall, we will also be providing a link to Zoom.
ZOOM Link

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83740245669?pwd=R2ZZOE15aFVvdlB1UEpQMUl0eHE5Zz09

Meeting ID: 837 4024 5669
Passcode: dGjJU9

Call in information

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
       
Meeting ID: 837 4024 5669
Passcode: 956777
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Interested persons should attend or respond in writing to:  City of Sabula, Attention: Lynn Parker, City Clerk, P.O. Box 331 Sabula, Iowa 52070


